

MARYE ANNE FOX

February 28, 2007

VILAYANUR S. RAMACHANDRAN Psychology Department 0109

Dear Professor Ramachandran:

I was delighted to learn that you had been selected to receive the Padma Bhushan, one of India's top civilian honor. All of us at UC San Diego are indeed proud of this latest accomplishment in a career that has been marked by research that benefits humankind.

On behalf of the entire University community, I offer our hearty congratulations and our gratitude for your many contributions to the academic life of our campus. Thank you and well done!

With warm regards,

Mareje anne Fox

Marye Anne Fox

Chancellor

cc:

Paul Drake